Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN #8 Thursday, September 2, 2021

This is a reminder to all students that all vehicles must be registered and must display a school issued parking permit to park
on school property during school hours. There will be no warnings issued for students parked on school property without a
valid parking permit and all unregistered vehicles will receive a parking violation. Students with parking permits are reminded
that they may only park in their assigned lot. Please make sure your parking permit is displayed.

This is a reminder to all students to wear your id card so that it is visible to staff during the school day when you are present in
the building. Your id card is necessary when going through the lunch line, checking into the library, and when checking in at
attendance after the start of the school day.

Seniors! On Sept. 14th at 9:30AM, we will host a Mock Admissions Session. During this session, students will get to explore
what it's like to review college applications and evaluate applicants. A Gettysburg Admissions officer will facilitate the session
aimed to help students better understand the admissions process. This session will be approximately 1 hour/15 minutes.
STUDENTS MUST REGISTER IN ADVANCE TO ATTEND THIS SESSION. Please submit an email to Mrs. Ziegler at
ziegleel2@mtwp.net or sign up on Naviance and select the GETTYSBURG - 9:30AM Session.

PSAT registration for the October 16th test is now open! Registration should be completed online with your My School Bucks
account. The cost this year is $27. Stop into the Counseling Office if you have any questions. Any student taking the PSAT can
pick up a student guide and practice test in the counseling office.

This school year, both seniors and juniors whose schedules allow for late arrival or early release may apply for the privilege.
Qualifying students will be approved based upon good academic, disciplinary and financial standing (school debt-free). Forms
are available in the main office at Mrs. Loke’s desk. Once your application has been reviewed, you will receive a status update
email from Mrs. Loke letting you know if your application has been approved (will include a start date) or denied (will inform you
of the reason for the denial). You may not arrive late/leave early until you receive this confirmation email. Please allow at
least 24 hours for approval.

Attention any student in grades 9,10,11, or 12 that is interested in running for class officer for the 2021-2022 school year, please
check your class Schoology page for election procedures. The deadline for placing your name on the ballot is Wednesday,
September 8th. Elections will be held via Schoology on Thursday and Friday, September 9th and 10th.

Stauffers of Kissel Hill School Rewards program: Support our school by signing up for the Stauffers of Kissel Hill School Rewards
program to help raise funds for our school. It’s easy and free. Simply register at https://www.skh.com/stauffers-signature-
rewards/ and once your SKH account is linked to MTHS, our school will receive a percentage of your SKH purchases. The
program doesn’t interfere with your Rewards Card price cuts or savings, doesn’t cost you any money and you continue to earn
Stauffers Grocery Rewards.

Hey MTHS! Do you love international relations, debate, political science, or learning about current events? Model United
Nations is having an introductory meeting on Tuesday, September 7t after school in Mr. Baker’s room 131. Come learn about
who we are and what we do! Hope to see you there!

Attention Seniors: if you did not get your senior portrait taken over the summer for the yearbook, the next photo sessions will
be held on October 21 & 22 in Convocation Hall. You should be receiving a postcard in the mail with your appointment date and
time. You must have your senior portrait taken in order to be included in the senior section of the yearbook. If you have any
questions or concerns, please see Mrs. Wolfe or Mrs. Schiffhauer.

Attention Students: If you are interested in helping to design this year's yearbook, consider joining Yearbook Club. Neff-Vue
Yearbook Club is looking for creative, motivated, and responsible students to join our club this year to help design the yearbook
and to take pictures. Please use the QR code located outside of rooms 124 and 126 for a link to the application. See Mrs.

Wolfe or Mrs. Schiffhauer with any questions. Applications are due by Friday, Sept. 10.

TODAY the MTHS Esports club will be holding a meeting after school at 2:45 pm in the CAD lab (room 188) regarding the
upcoming school year. If you are interested in trying out any of our various games such as Overwatch, Rocket League, Valorant,
Super Smash brothers ultimate, or League of Legends we encourage you to attend either in person or via Discord for more
information. Reach out to Mr. Krause if you have any questions.

-see other side-



TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Frgsoccer Penn Manor H Field | 4:00
Frbsoccer Penn Manor A Penn Manor Comet Field 4:00 2:00 2:15
Vgtennis Hershey H Tennis Courts 4:00 3:15
Jvgtennis Hershey H Tennis Courts 4:00




